WSC MEETING SUMMARY

COMMITTEE NAME	Torrumbarry WSC
MEETING DATE	Thursday 24 June 2021
	WSC Members: Andrew Leahy (Chair), Tim McNeil (Deputy Chair), Bernice Lumsden, Charlie Gillingham, Peta Thornton
ATTENDEES	GMW Attendees: Greg Shannon (Regional Manager Customer Service West), Paul Gilchrist (Distribution Manager – West), Daniel Irwin (General Manager Strategy and Services Planning), Jeremy Nolan (Manager Asset Planning Water Delivery), Peter Egglestone (Engineering & Interface Manager), Matthew O'Farrell (Manager Strategy Policy and Performance)
	Guest:
APOLOGIES	Kyal Seibert, Ann Hodge

Main Topics Discussed

Water Efficiency Project (WEP) Update – Peter Egglestone

- An update was provided to the committee including a map with identified areas of works identified in Torrumbarry, which have been classified by priority/colour coding
- Works have commenced in Shepparton as part of winter works

Channel x Channel Planning Principles – Daniel Irwin and Jeremy Nolan

- The committee was updated regarding the channel x channel principles including the modelling and the investment approach, managing risk and criticality classification of assets
- The committee was asked for any other factors or other impacts that should be considered as part of the process, things like the effect of water market effecting water usage, engagement of local government to encourage new investment

Service Plan Update - Matthew O'Farrell

- Provided a presentation to the committee giving them an update on the development of the service plans and the asked the committee for feedback regarding input for pricing policy for Water Plan 6
- The committee contributed by providing feedback and there was discussion on the impacts that need to be considered including drainage network and restriction or rationing of the Murray as being managed by MDBP.

Operational Managers Report – Paul Gilchrist

- A report was provided to the committee providing operations in the West
- There was general discussion regarding weed controls, dewatering and desilting, with advice provided to the committee there will be regular dewatering during winter periods to continue to manage weeds and it is planned there will be regular desilting of channels

Other Items to Note

• Nil